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Dear Parent/Carer 

The History Department is organising a theatre production to come into school on Friday 20th 

October 2017.  They will perform a play on the Battle of the Somme for all Year 9 students.  

Students will watch the play during Period 1 and will follow all of their other lessons as normal.  

This will be a valuable opportunity for students to deepen their understanding of the First World 

War.  As a nation we have been remembering the 100 year centenary and they will have studied 

this topic from the start of Year 9.  Please can I emphasise that they will need to bring all books 

and equipment for lessons 2 to 5. 

In order to cover the costs incurred for the visit, the school would ask for a voluntary 

contribution of £2.70.   We are very keen to support all students participation in school events 

and do not wish for any student to be disadvantaged due to financial hardship.  Should you 

have any concerns or queries regarding the voluntary payment for this event, please do not 

hesitate to contact Mrs Pyke, Business Manager, who will be happy to help you.  All 

information will be treated in the strictest confidence.  As you will understand without the 

appropriate financial contributions the production may not be able to take place. 

We would ask you to use the online payment system to pay this if possible.  If you have already 

created an online account, please use this as normal.  If you have not already created an account, 

you should have received a letter with your pupil link code and guidance on creating the 

account.  If you need a copy of this, please email finance@edgbarrowschool.co.uk for a copy.  

If you do not use online banking, or prefer to pay by cheque, please would you make the cheque 

payable to Edgbarrow School and write your child’s name and ‘Year 9 Somme’ on the back. 

Would you please complete and return the reply slip as soon as possible; if you have any further 

questions please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs E Price 

History Department 

 

mailto:finance@edgbarrowschool.co.uk


 

 

 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Year 9 Theatre Production on the Battle of the Somme – 20th October 2017 

Please return to History Department 

 

Name of student ...................................................................    Tutor Group ...................... 

I do/do not wish my son/daughter to participate in the theatre production on “The Battle of 

the Somme”. 

I agree to pay a non-refundable contribution of £2.70 

 

Payment made online*   

Cash      

Cheque     

Use credit previously refunded online     

 

Signed …………………………………………………..   Date …………………………… 

(Parent/Carer) 

 

Cheques should be made payable to Edgbarrow School with “Year 9 Somme” and your 

child’s name written on the reverse 

 

*Please do not return this reply slip until payment has been made online 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


